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Road Construction Begins March 2010 
West Stadium Blvd  

(Suffolk Ave to Hutchins Ave) 

Project Overview 
In March 2010 through approximately November 
2010, construction will take place on the West 
Stadium (Suffolk to Hutchins) Improvement 
project.  Funded in part through the Street 
Resurfacing Millage, this is a continuation of the 
work completed at and west of Pauline Blvd.  
This letter is intended to inform you about 
planned street improvements in the area where 
you live or work, project timeline and how you 
can access more information. 
 
The project will include:  
○ Complete reconstruction of the street; 
○ 4 to 3 lane conversion (between Suffolk and 
Franklin) with on-street bike lanes on both sides; 
○ New large-capacity storm sewer pipes to 
provide detention and improved water quality 
downstream;  
○ Removal and replacement of the existing 
street trees; 
○ New water main to replace the existing water 
distribution pipes 
○ New sidewalk ramps and LED energy efficient 
street lights. 

 
Please Join Us! 

 

Informational Open 
House 

 
Wednesday 
February 3, 2010 
7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Trinity Lutheran Church 
1400 W. Stadium Blvd 
 
There will be a short 
presentation at 7:15 p.m. to 
explain the project.  
Afterward the project team 
will be available to answer 
questions. 

Detour Route 
 
One lane of westbound traffic will be 
maintained through the construction zone. 
 
Eastbound traffic will be detoured westbound 
on Pauline Blvd to southbound on Maple Rd to 
eastbound on Scio Church Rd to northbound 
on Main Street. 
 
Seventh Street will remain open for the 
majority of the project.  From mid-July to 
September 2010, part width construction at 
the intersection will require various traffic 
control switches.  For detour maps, visit the 
website:  www.wsb.org 
 

Questions/Comments? 
 

www.a2gov.org/wstad
iumroadproject 

 
Please visit the website for 
the project background, 
summaries of public 
meetings, funding 
information, project 
schedule, detour maps, and 
more. 
 
And always feel free to 
contact the project manager, 
Elizabeth Rolla: 
erolla@a2gov.org  
734-794-6410 x43636 

Ways to keep 
informed about 

this project: 
 
Website: 
www.a2gov.org
/wstadiumroad
project 
  
 
Subscribe: 
Project updates 
are available by 
signing up for 
project e-mails. 
Visit 
www.a2gov.org, 
click on the red 
envelope in the 
top right corner of 
the screen and 
select West 
Stadium (Suffolk 
to Hutchins) 
Road Project. 
 
Email or Call: 
Contact the  
City’s Project 
Manager for 
project details: 
Elizabeth Rolla,   
(734) 794-6410 
x43636. 
erolla@a2gov.org 
 
At the Project 
Site: Look for the 
City van and 
request to speak 
to the City 
inspector who will 
be on site during 
construction. 
 


